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MAY EVENTS 
 3rd - Smokey The Bear 
 4th - Kgtn. Field Trip “The Princess & The “Pea”   
 5th - PTO Meeting in Library - 2:10 PM 
 6th - Read-A-Thon Pool Party at the “Y” 
 7th - Read-A-Thon  - After School Bash 
10th-11th - Steel headers - 4th & 5th grades 
13th - Kindergarten Roundup  - 4:00 - 6:00PM 
17th - 5th grade Visitation to LSMS 
19th - Coppes’ class Field Trip/PETCO-12:00-1:45 
21st - Lovell’s class Field Trip/PETCO-12:00-1:45  
21st - 5th grade Bowling/Jet boat trip 
26th - 4th grade Field Trip/Table Rock 
27th - Celebration of Learning - 5:30-7:00 PM 
26-28th - Book Fair - Noon Recess 
28th - 2 hour Late Start 
31st - Memorial Day - No School 
 
JUNE EVENTS 
 2nd - 3rd grade Field Trip to Harris Beach 
 4th - Field Day/Picnic and 5th grade Graduation 
 
SPELLING BEE RESULTS 
David, 2nd /3rd grade level and Chad Countiss, 4th 

/5th grade level, (keeping it all in the family) 
represented Jerome Prairie at the district level 
Spelling Bee held Wednesday, April 14th, at our 
District Office in Murphy.  Congratulation to Chad 
Countiss for coming in 2nd at this level.  We want to 
give a big hand to both boys for representing our 
school well.  We are proud of you both. 
 
 
 
Pictures 
 
 
 

     ROUND-UP TIME                
 
KINDERGARTEN ROUND-UP 
Thursday, May 13th, is Kindergarten Round-up 
registration for student that will be attending Jerome 
Prairie for the 2010/2011 school year.  The child 
will need to be 5 years old before September 1st in 
order to attend Kindergarten in the fall.  We will 
need parents/guardians to bring a copy of their 
child’s immunization records and birth certificate 
on the evening of registration. (If you have the 
originals, we can make a copy here at school.)  This 
is a great time for your child to meet his/her teacher, 
see their  classroom room for the coming year and 
become familiar with the school.  We urge all 
parents and future Kindergartens to attend.  If you 
know of anyone who has a child/children who will 
be 5 by September 1st and live if the Jerome Prairie 
area, please let them know of this event. 
 

 
TABLE ROCK FIELD TRIP 
The 4th grade classes will be hiking up Table Rock 
on Wednesday, May 26th.  This is a good nature 
walk and children need to have comfortable shoes 
and plenty of water.  A BLM guide will lead the 
students up the trail and point out the different plant 
life along the way as well as giving the history of 
the area.  Teachers will be sending home more 
information  regarding what students should bring 
with them.  



 

 
 
STEEL HEADERS 
The Rogue Valley Steel Headers will visit the 4th 
and 5th graders on May 10th and 11th. 
They will be talking to our students about 
boat/.water safety, show them how to tie knots and 
instruct them on fly casting, this is a great and fun 
experience for the students. 
The Steel Headers volunteer their time and we 
greatly appreciate their effort to educate our 
students on water safety and creating an interest in 
fly-fishing, which is a fun sport. 
 
 
LUNCH ACCOUNTS – NO CHARGING 
With only a few weeks left in this school year; 
please make sure your child’s lunches are paid up.  
Paying on a daily basis will eliminate parents 
needing to come down to pay for lunches.  Lunches 
may not be charged. 
 
FIELD DAY & BBQ PICNIC LUNCH AND 
5TH GRADE GRADUATION  
June 4th is a busy day at Jerome Prairie starting with 
our all school Field Day, followed by a BBQ Picnic 
Lunch and then our 5th Grade Graduation.  This is 
always a fun and exciting day for everyone.  Please 
plan for this day as it MAY BE our last day of 
school.  Regardless, June 4th will be treated as our 
last day with all of the last day’s activities taking 
place. 
 
THANK YOU ! 
This is our last Newsletter and at this time we at 
Jerome Prairie would like to thank all of you for 
your hard work and support given to us, our student 
and our school.  We would not have been able to 
accomplish the many things that have taken place 
with out the help that parents, family and friends 
have given to our school.  You have helped make 
Jerome Prairie a special place for our students; a 
school is only as good as the support it is given. 
A BIG THANK YOU FROM ALL OF US! 

 
READ-A-THON 
Ms. Kenney’s 3rd grade class won the After School 
Bash for the class that brought in the most pledge 
money - $841.50.  Mr. Clogston class won a 
Popcorn Party for the class that read the most 
minutes – 11,931. WOW! 
 
Students earning Medals for the most minutes read 
in each grade are: 
Kgtn. Christopher Mills Price (315 min.)  Gold 
           Leah Beachy (310 min.)         Sliver 
           Drew Sellke (300 min.)         Bronze 
 
1st gr. Weston Flow (1020 min.)         Gold 
           Whitney Harris (995 min.)         Silver         
           Sebastian Swanson (641 min.)         Bronze 
 
2nd gr. Daniel Beachy (2441 min.)         Gold 
            Annika Sellke (1765 min.)         Silver 
            Matthew Rush (600 min.)         Bronze 
 
3rd gr. David Countiss (1944 min.)         Gold 
 Adam Parris (1020 min.)         Silver 
            Mikayla Van Doven (517 min.)      Bronze 
 
4th gr.  Jonas Beachy (2740 min.)         Gold 
 Katie McKinney (1471 min.)          Silver 
 Walker York (1262 min.)         Bronze 
 
5th gr. Sam Fox (2020 min.)          Gold 
 Chad Countiss (1525 min.)             Silver 
 Dakota Egli (1120 min.)         Bronze 
 
Congratulations to all of the students for the reading 
and pledges.  Your efforts are greatly appreciated; 
and I heard through the “grape vine” that a dunk 
tank is being reserved for Celebration of Learning, 
and it is at this time you will be able to get Mr. 
Fuller, our principal, wet.  We are all looking 
forward to that.  HAVE FUN!! 
 
CELEBRATION OF LEARNING 
Celebration of Learning will be on Thursday, May 
27th from 5:30 to 7:00 PM.  Pizza and cupcakes 
along with a drink will be served.  You may visit 
the gym where classes will display student projects 
and the class problem of the month.  The Book Fair 
will be open during noon recess for students and 
again in the evening  for parents and students. 
Please take the time to visit our Book Fair.  


